
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:59:47 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 10:48 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Anushree Sharma

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
With soaring prices for all consumptions, now this rise in prices will kill us.
We have been working from home since last 2 years and no one reimburses that money.
Our salaries have not increased to that proportion where we can deal with everything going high.
Please consider this as a request against this price rise.

-- Attachment --




